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March 30, 2023 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista Utilities, Seeking 

Exemption from the Provisions of WAC 480-107-017 Relating to RFP Filing, 

Docket UE-210486 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On June 29, 2021, Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) filed with 

the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a petition (Petition) 

requesting an exemption from WAC 480-107-017(1) and seeking to extend the deadline for 

filing the Company’s Request for Proposals (RFP) until November 1, 2021. On July 29, 

2021, the Commission entered Order 01, Order Granting Exemption from Rule (Order 01), 

granting Avista’s Petition. Order 01 required Avista to file its RFPs on or before 

November 1, 2021. 

On November 1, 2021, Avista filed with the Commission its RFP in Docket UE-210832. 

On March 16, 2023, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket stating that it had 

reviewed the RFP filing and believes that it complies with Order 01. 

The Commission agrees that Avista’s filing complies with Order 01. This docket is now 

closed. 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


